
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

 
    

   
 

   
   

   
    

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

   
 

  
 

   
 

  
 

   
 

 
 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

  

 

   
 

  
 

   
 

   

 

 

Pupil Personnel Services 

Dear EHPS Families, 

I hope this letter finds all of you safe and healthy. I understand that this is a difficult and challenging 
time for all of us. The nurses in the district are ready to support you and your child with any health 
questions or concerns you may have. Please note, this list is not meant to replace services from your 
Primary Care Provider, but they are here to assist in any way they can. 

The nurses in the district will now be available to you remotely. All nurses will have posted office 
hours every day and you may locate these hours on the District Learning Plan under Community 
Resources. You may contact them by email with any questions or concerns. If you are unsure as to 
whom your nurse is, here is a list of all the nurses in the district with their email addresses. 

Laura Pirsig RN EHHS/CIBA 
Pirsig.ld@easthartford.org 

Nicole Tarbell RN EHMS 
Tarbell.na@easthartford.org 

Nancy Skal RN EHHS/CIBA 
Skal.nc@easthartford.org 

Shelley DiPace RN Synergy 
Dipace.se@easthartford.org 

Mina Tavakoli, RN EHHS/CIBA 
Tavakoli.m@easthartford.org 

Jill Gauthier RN Goodwin Elementary 
Gauthier.j@easthartford.org 

Lynn Moreland RN EHMS 
Moreland.lm@easthartford.org 

Heather Marques RN Pitkin Elementary 
Marques.hj@easthartford.org 

Shazaena Brown RN Woodland 
Brown.sw@easthartford.org 

Rebecca Shubert RN Hockanum ECLC 
Shubert.rt@easthartford.org 

Heidi Greene RN Sunset Ridge 
Greene.ha@easthartford.org 

Theresa Morello RN Mayberry Elementary 
Morello.t@easthartford.org 

Darlene McCarthy RN Langford Elementary 
Mccarthy.d@easthartford.org 

Kathleen Gurer RN Woodland 
Gurer.ka@easthartford.org 

Gail Giampolo RN Norris Elementary 

Giampolo.gb@easthartford.org 

Joplin Labissierre RN Silver Lane Elementary 
Labissiere.jd@easthartford.org 

Amy Somerville RN O’Connell East Elementary 
Somerville.al@easthartford.org 

Sasha Walencewicz RN O’Connell West Elementary 
Walencewicz.sm@easthartford.org 

Christine Hughes RN St. Christopher School 

Hughes.ce@easthartford.org 
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